
On Aug 21, 2017, at 3:42 PM, Jim Dayton <jimdayton92@gmail.com> wrote: 

All - 

This email is to express my support for the original NDC Purple map. 

I think it comes closest to using straightforward geographic areas to meet the balanced populations 

needed for the districts. It largely avoids looking like a gerrymandered boundary map, a good thing. 

Thanks for your consideration, 

 

Jim Dayton 

30005 Avenida Alvera 

Cathedral City 

 


